|PF RELEASES NEW ANIMATED VIDEO
ON BIODIVERSITY

Thanks to the financial support of the Québec Government Office in Brussels, IPF has released a new
animated videos created with the help of Zest Studio in LaHulpe, Belgium, focusing on biodiversity - just in
time for COP26!

The four-minute animation is available in English, French and Dutch on |PF' s Y ouTube Channel.

The animated videos focuses on safeguarding biodiversity as an essential part of maintaining al life on
Earth, and al so addresses the adverse impacts human activity has had on biodiversity, such as unsustainable
farming and fishing practices.

The video ends with alist of actions we can all take to reduce our impact on ecosystems and help preserve
biodiversity and become a climate hero.

Educatorsin particular will may find the videos useful for introducing their students to the concepts of
biodiversity and sustainability in their lesson planning.

If you would like to learn more about | PF's educational and outreach activities, please feel free to contact us
a education@polarfoundation.org !


http://www.international.gouv.qc.ca/en/bruxelles
http://zeststudio.be/
https://ukcop26.org/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_QPFj0Pz0eI&t=23s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bBeWr8vG_mU&t=10s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YkhWBl3kl4c&t=18s
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCAo5lcdnM3CKw8Fw_Rpa0Rw
http://www.educapoles.org/
mailto:education@polarfoundation.org?subject=IPF%20Education%20inquiry




